Town of Westminster
v Massachusetts 01473
Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee
May 22, 2020

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Pat Streeter, Mary Ann Falconer, Sam Albert,
Nicole Johnson (Zoom)

Others present:
Invpices approved:

Pond to open Monday, May 25

COVID rules: No volleyball and other spots, boat waivers in plastic bags. Limited trash cans without lids.
No boat storage on the beach at all. Entrance by biliboard, exit by picnic tables. Picnic tables and frills all

a good distance.
Heather went to Board of Health for more supplies.

Porch should have another picnic table and umbrella to separate.

Committee talked about staffing/schedute.

Sanitizer purchased from Flow Chemical in Ashburnham

Next Meeting: June 9, 2020 (at the Pond)

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole lohnson
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